
Medary Town Board – Special Onsite Meeting 

Monday May 19, 2014 

 

The Medary Town Board held an Onsite meeting on Monday May 19, 2014 at 

N3280 Hidden Springs Rd.  The meeting was called to order at 5:00pm by Chair 

Seidel.  Members present were Supervisor I Robert Keil and Supervisor II Mike 

Weibel.  Also in attendance were Stacey Parmenter and her Excavator. 

 

The group reviewed and discussed the site area and the need for a driveway 

culvert. 

Motion: Weibel a minimum size culvert would be required at N3280 Hidden 

Springs Rd.  Second Keil  ALL AYE 

 

Motion: Weibel to adjourn.  Second Keil  ALL AYE 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 5:20 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Terry J Houlihan, Town Clerk 


